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Response to FOI request from Hilary Copson, dated 15 November 2024 
 
 
Request for information:  
 
Sent: 15 November 2024 13:27 
To: Katharine Sheehan <townclerk@crewkerne-tc.gov.uk> 
Subject: FOI request 
  
  
Dear Katharine  
  
Could you please send me a copy of the bat survey recently carried out on behalf of CTC. In the 
absence of any written report could you please tell me who It was who carried out the survey. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Kind regards 
  
 
Response: 
 
Thank you for your email of 15th November 2024, requesting the above information under the 
Freedom of Information Act. 
 
Please find attached a copy of the bat survey as requested. 
 
In accordance with usual procedure this request and the response will be copied to all Town 
Councillors and published on the CTC website. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
K. Sheehan 
 
Town Clerk 
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